Minutes of the inaugural meeting

of the Religious History Association
Monday 16 August 2010, 5.30 pm

Room 215, Brennan Building, University of Sydney

Present: John Gascoigne (Treasurer), Hilary Carey (President), Stuart Piggin (Secretary), and Ian Tragenza
Philip Almond and Shurlee Swain were in communication by teleconference. 

The above, together with Carole Cusack and Chris Hartney, are members of the Interim Committee
1.  Apologies/Welcomes
Carole Cusack

2.  Minutes
The Minutes of the 7 July 2010 Meeting of the RHS were tabled.
3. Business Arising
None

4.   President’s Report

· Promotion of the RHA: desirable to get 200 members. The President offered to send committee members her list of possible members. The possibility of using a Yahoo page and ‘Register Now’ was canvassed
· Re-Naming Newsletter: The President agreed to investigate whether the New Zealand Religious History Association would welcome incorporating our newsletter into theirs.

· Website: This would be up and operating in a few weeks

· Co-option of Postgraduates to the Committee – this was canvassed as a possibility, but no decision was reached

· Plans for 2012 Adelaide Conference – we need an organiser based in Adelaide, but we will retain the nomination of the speaker

· Two weeks’ notice would need to be given of the next meeting at which committee members would be elected. 

· Editors of JRH will have to be appointed or re-appointed under the Constitution. This requirement will need to be discussed with the existing editors.
5. Treasurer’s Report

It was agreed that four issues of the Journal per volume would be edited.
It was agreed that the President should sign the contract for an 11-year period with Wiley-Blackwell’s to produce the Journal. It was suggested that we might ask for a review half way through that period.
6. Other Business. Leighton and Ruth Frappell be invited to become Fellows (lifetime positions) of the new Association
7. Date and Time of the Next Meeting
3 pm, 8 November at Sydney University 
